
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: November 5, 2024 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers  

FROM: Rebecca Webster, Administrative Services Director/Asst City Manager 

SUBJECT: Updated MOU with City’s Insurance Carrier (Action) 

 

BACKGROUND: 

On September 18th, the Golden State Risk Management Agency (GSRMA) Board approved the final 
amendments to the GSRMA Health Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) and directed staff to 
distribute to Members for execution.  

  

ANALYSIS: 

City Staff members have reviewed the amendments and determined they have no substantive effect on 
City of Orland, but approval by the Council and execution of the MOU by the Mayor by November 30th 
is imperative.  

Attached are a copy of the finalized GSRMA Health MOU, as well as a MOU Summary of Change 
detailing the amended sections.  

  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the proposed amendments to the GSRMA Health MOU and authorize the Mayor to execute. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: None 

 


